Swan Hill Recreation Centre

Swan Hill, with its up-to-date Recreation Centre, is always

in the news. This was espzcially the case recently when

the Victorian Chief Secretary and his party paid a visit
there.

Mr. Ryland and his party inspect the Swan Hill
Recreation Centre.

P IR g ¢

Mr. A. Ryland, Chief Secretary of Victoria, joins in the
games with children at the Centre.

A happy meeting between Mr. Ryland, and lvy, John
and Shirley Wise.

A happy pair. Sgt. Feldtman and Shirley Wise.
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